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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
DIVISION OF CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES
ADDRESS ADDRESS PHONE
Date

Name of Relative Address of Relative

Re: Child (ren)’s Name

I am currently working with MOTHER and FATHER’s NAME family.  Their child(ren), INSERT CHILD(REN)’s NAME, is in the custody of the State of Nevada Division of Child and Family Services. I am contacting you because you have been identified as a possible relative.

The Division of Child and Family Services recognizes and values the importance of children’s relationships with relatives and is committed to search for relatives of children who have been placed in foster care so that they may continue to benefit from family connections.  Under federal law when a child is removed from parental custody, close adult relatives have a right to be notified for placement purposes and to explore how prospective relatives might play a role in the child’s life.

I am contacting you in order to determine if you are related to the child(ren) and in what way you would consider being involved, such as being a placement resource, or providing emotional or family support.  If you are interested in being considered as a placement resource, please contact me to hear options regarding how to become a placement resource either as a relative placement and/or a licensed family foster home.  If you are not able to be a placement resource, there are other ways that you can assist as children who are cared for by someone other than their relatives do better when they are able to maintain a connection to their relatives.
Please mark the option below to express your interest in your level of involvement in this matter.  Please feel free to contact me at the number above or through my email address with any questions.

      I am interested in being a placement resource for the child(ren).
      I am not interested in being a placement resource but may be a resource in another manner.
      I am not interested in being a resource
      I am not related to this family.
 Thank you,

Worker’s Name

Worker’s E-Mail
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Child welfare agencies in Nevada believe families are the primary providers for children’s needs. The safety and well-being of children is dependent upon the safety and well-being of all family members. Children, youth and families are best served when staff actively listens to them and invite participation in decision-making. We support full implementation of family centered practice by engaging families in child and family teams and offering individualized services to build upon strengths and meet the identified needs of the family.
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FPO 1006A – 30 Day Removal Letter
